
Dear Friends and Neighbors:

Kensington’s narrow, winding streets were not built 
for the volume of tra�c and parking that we have today.  
Congested parking is especially dangerous during fire 
season, but we must remember that emergency vehicles 
may have to get through our streets at any time.

People have died because first responders could not 
pass a parked car.

Please use your driveways (parking nose out) as much 
as possible, and leave at least 14 feet between your car 
and the other side of the road if you must park on the 
street. Someone’s life may depend on it.

Thank you!

— The Kensington Fire Protection District Board
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